
February 24, 1967 

Doír Mr. Ferrater Mora: 

Vhen I visitad Bryn Mawr last June you 

veré kind enough to apeak with n« about the 

phllosopby progran thera. I would like to 

tell you that aince speaking vitb you I have 

nade a careful appraiaal of »y educational 

objectivesand now have declded to apply for 

adraiaslon to tbe doctoral program in philoaophy 

at Bryn Mawr. I have aubmitted my materiala 

to the Gradúate Office and alao have aent 

a 8ampie of my wrltten vork to Dr. Nana. 

I ara looking forward to the opportunity 

to study under you next Fall. 

Slncerely, 

Vilbur Troutnan 

29A Noe Street 
San Francisco, California,xfl* 94114. 


